CITY OF PORTLAND

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICES
Engineering Division

M E M O

TO:

Jean Fraser
FROM:
Michael Farmer, Project Engineer

DATE:

May 1, 2008
RE:

PMA Parking Lot - Spring Street
The Department of Public Services recommends requiring the applicant for this project to reconstruct the sidewalk ramp at the intersection of Spring St. and Oak St., the first 7 feet of the adjacent sidewalk on Oak Street, and the first 12 feet of the adjacent sidewalk on Spring Street.  The new sidewalk ramp and adjacent sidewalk areas should be constructed of brick, in accordance with the applicable City technical standards.

